
The Valley Primary School 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

School Drive, Oakamoor, Staffordshire. ST10 3DQ. Tel: 01538 702355. e-mail: office@valley.staffs.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 www.tmpf.staffs.sch.uk 

 

Friday 7th  October 2022 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Re: Alice in Wonderland – The New Victoria Theatre – Friday 25th November, 2022  

 

Our school will be attending the Alice in Wonderland production at the New Victoria 

Theatre, in Newcastle on Friday 25th November. 

 

The cost of the ticket per child is £14.00, which can be paid on Arbor in instalments or in full 

anytime from Friday 7th October up until Friday 18th November.  By signing up you are also 

giving your consent to your child attending the trip as well. 

 

We are funding the coach travel out of our school funds.  On the morning we will be 

picked up from school at 9.15am, and arrive back in school at approximately 1.45pm, 

where the children will be provided with a packed lunch by Kat, our Cook. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs. Button, 

 

 

Mrs. Debbie Button, 

School Secretary, 

The Valley Primary School, 

Oakamoor, 

Staffs., 

ST10 3DQ. 
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